
May 1, 2020 

Hospital & Community 
Update 

Hospital & Community Updates: 
 
A special thanks is extended to Foundation Board Member Sherry Lapides and the 
Northridge Hospital Foundation Board of Directors for organizing a special fund to provide 
treats for all of our employees at Northridge Hospital.  The Board, known for raising funds 
for particular hospital program needs, did something a little special this time, something to 
recognize our staff for their tireless efforts.  

Our Board established a special donation fund that raised over $3,000 to provide treats for 
all employees during this pandemic. The first treat delivered to all of our staff was ice 
cream bars. We look forward to organizing more treats for our employees in the coming 
weeks! 

We are so thankful to our Board for thinking of our employees during this time.  

A comment from one of our employees: “You know we can all buy ourselves ice cream 
and lunches and other goodies, but it’s different when someone gives it to you at work. 
You see it’s not about the ice cream, it’s about the thought behind it. I feel so appreciated 
when I receive these kind gestures, especially after working a 12 hour shift. I am           
exhausted and heading home now; this was just perfect, it makes me feel great to be 
working here!” 

 

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on images to 

view videos! 

ICE CREAM FOR ALL!!! 

 

 

 

Gavina Gourmet Coffee provides 

free coffee for all employees 

Robin Permaul organizes a GoFund Me page 

and raises money to provide 75 meals 

“MTO Shahmaghsoudi” Organization sews 20 

full body gowns for our staff and sends 300 

face masks and 200 face shields  

Red Bull sends over 25 cases 

of energy drinks for our staff 

Big Sunday Foundation along with 

Western Bagel provides breakfast for 

all employees 

LifeHouse Church of Northridge along with   

Pastor Dana provide lunch for the 3rd time to 

our staff 

https://www.instagram.com/p/B_p1YxpgNvs/?igshid=bwd5lowdwl5x&fbclid=IwAR05sEd-GREAAXR0-vrWji671mo4IKBwo5pejStxbnTkJSXchImPTYjOCwU
https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/videos/161559865270197/?__tn__=kC-R&eid=ARAAFe6mp1i4ks6Nf0k6HlAhuzPYxQvOs9-BIOSxb53DQXMU3pEWvUSAiDh0O5PrHEy_2nmzQbOUnbxU&hc_ref=ARSlIlcqInZgRv333aRgz8WhP4WelLoy2XG4lMeEyTpZaZkfJW1toJPlsF0-6OxG94Y


Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful community for showing your humankindness! 

 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation, follow us on Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or 
on Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families. To make a 
donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

 

Dog Haus of Northridge provides 

dinner for our ED Nurses 

Rose Degidio & Chi-Chi’s Pizza 

provide dinner 2 nights in a row! 

Councilmember John Lee        

personally delivers 1,100 face 

shields for staff 

Stonefire Grill provides lunch 

for the staff 

AAA TLC Home Health Care    

donates 50 N95 masks 

Western Drug Medical Supply &  

Haig Youredjian donate 2,000      

disposable face masks 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb
http://www.supportnorthridge.org

